
VFW Post 10523 … 
Another Step 

into Excellence!! 
VFW Post 10523 made yet 

another step into excel-

lence at the February VFW 

Meeting!!  Commander Wil-

liams announce that the 

Post Officers had discussed and 

suggested moving the post financ-

es into the National VFW System. 

Discussion followed, agreeing 

such a tie-in would coordinate 

well with national/district/

local levels.  Better inter-

agency coordination could be 

administered in all financial 

transactions records, and re-

lated communications. 

The post approved moving the post 

finances in to the national system, 

and purchasing a laptop computer 

to operate the system.  It should 

be operational by July 1, the begin-

ning of the 2018-2019 fiscal year. 

FROM  
THE COMMANDER 
VFW Post 10523   
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VFW 

From:  Harold R. Ray   
 Post 10523 
 P.O. Box 172  
 Canal Winchester, OH  43110 

An organization of Veterans 
Who have fought 

America’s foreign wars  
on land and sea and in the air 

Editorial Comment — April.  How great it is — Warm weather (usually), 
sunshine (sometimes), and VFW enthusiasm (always) all make for a super 
time for us and VFW Post 10523!!  Let’s all just enjoy our fine VFW post, 
and keep it “One of the Best!!” 

FROM THE COMMANDER:   
Our March meeting went well with 20 comrades in at-

tendance and comrade Fred Kreutz bringing in the snacks 

may have spoiled everyone with a meal of all meals. He 

brought in KFC with all the fixings.  We all sat down and 

ate chicken and talked about the great food he provided 

at his cost, thanks Fred. 
 

March was the month when we made nominations for 

post officers.  There were no other nominations then 

what the nominations committee recommended. The one 

major change will be one of the most critical position in 

any post, and that is of the quartermaster position. Dar-

rell Driver has decided it's time for him to move from the 

front table to sit out among his fellow comrades and par-

ticipate in that capacity. Darrell has done a remarkable 

job as our quartermaster with his vast knowledge of fi-

nances since he has a background as a CPA. He has kept 

us in good standings with his monthly, quarterly, and an-

nual audits and has always looked after our post money as 

if it were his, and believe me, I really appreciate his exper-

tise with how he handled our money. Darrell has agreed 

to offer his expertise to his replacement as requested. 

Taking over our quartermasters position will be Bob 

Vance, who I feel will do an outstanding job in this posi-

tion as he has done for our post since joining the VFW. 

All of the positions will be voted on at our April meeting 

and sworn in at the May meeting. 
 

I, Dr. Dana Street, and Rich Holter attended the March 

11th District 11 meeting so that Dana and Rich could 

present their proposal to the post in attendance for a 

veterans home in central Ohio. This is where we are 

starting many of our grass roots gathering of support for 

this worthwhile project for our fellow veterans and their 

families. Please don't hesitate to mention what she is try-

ing to do for our fellow veterans, to all your friends and 

civic leaders, as we will need all the help we can gather. 
 

I will close for now so make sure your safe with what you 

do outside since the weather is getting warmer and we all 

want to get out of the house. 

 " VETERANS IN ACTION -  BECAUSE WE 

CARE" 
 

J. Rick Williams, Commander 

VFW Post 10523 

Coming Up…In Post 10523 
 

 

 April 9… Officers’ Meeting, Post 10523 

 April 12… April Meeting, Post 10523 

 April 12… Officers Election,  April Meeting 

 April 19… Bus trip, Regional VA Hospital,  

          Georgetown 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=VFW+emblen+&view=detail&id=C8E13856853E4E1975D1438125822D985DEF24A1&first=0&FORM=IDFRIR
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NEXT VFW POST 10523 
MEETING 

APRIL 12, 2018 
 

C.W. COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER 
22 S. Trine St. 

Canal Winchester, OH  43110 
 

  DATE: Thursday, April 12 

  TIME:  7:30 - 8:30 P.M. 

  FOR: VFW BUSINESS SESSION, COMRADESHIP 

 REFRESHMENTS HOST— Jim Jauert 

NOW HEAR THIS… 
  

        SUMMARY OF  
    MARCH VFW MEETING 

 
 7:30 p.m. Commander Williams opened 

VFW Meeting 

 Darrell Driver gave the financial report 

 New member, Louis (Jake) Swain approved.  

 Member in Distress— 

 Darrell Driver (Pacemaker) 

 New Officer Nominations made, election in 
April. 

 Comrades Dr. Dana Street and Rich 
Holter attended the District 11 Meeting  
to promote a VA Hospital in Central 
Ohio. 

 Post 10523 to sponsor Senior Citizens 
Lunch in May. 

 March 15 — Chuck Miller gave Vietnam   
story to CW students. 

 March 22 — The March 22 “Cheer Visit” to 
Winchester Place — Great! 

 April 19 — Bus trip to Regional VA Hospital, 
Georgetown, OH. 

 8:40 p.m. Meeting adjourned. 

 50-50 Drawing won by Comrade Ray Eckles. 

 Refreshment Hour — Fred Kruetz. 

 CURRENT NEWS ’N NOTES 

     ABOUT POST 10523 
 

Springtime in Ohio — New spirit, 

pride and enthusiasm, Great 

Time for VFW. 

New VFW Year — VFW operates on a “Fiscal 

Year” basis July 1 - June 30. 

Post 10523 brings cheer to elderly — 10523 

cares, visiting four (4) rest/retirement 

homes annually. 

New member for 10523— Post 10523 is 

pleased to welcome Louis (Jake) Swayne!! 

VFW to host Memorial Day Ceremonies — 

Coming up… May 28 (VFW May Host) 

Post finances to go modern — another 

step into excellence!! 

 VFW POST OFFICER ELECTION 

    ...THIS THURSDAY 
 

A reminder — This Thursday, 

April 12 is “Voting-Nite” for 

Post 10523!!  A slate of loy-

al Post members has been 

nominated and this Thursday we 

will “Make it Official.” 
 

Join us in choosing our leaders    

for the 2018-2019 fiscal year!! 

   NEW MEMBER 
 FOR POST 10523 
We are proud to introduce yet another 

new member of VFW Post 10523 — Louis (Jake) 

Swayne!!  Jake is the eighth (8) new member of 

the VFW fiscal year.  He comes to us as a veter-

an of the Korean War, having served in the US 

Army.  He is a widower, living in a N.E. Madison 

Township with a Canal Winchester address. 

“Welcome, Jake!!  We look forward                         
to having you with us!!” 


